
Fri, Feb 23, 2024 at 1:18 PM EST (GMT-05:00)From: Brad Boyer <bboyer@schnabel-eng.com>

Lake Petit Dam

To: Griffin, David <David.Griffin@dnr.ga.gov>
Cc: James Dismuke <jdismuke@schnabel-eng.com>; Joseph Monroe <JMONROE@schnabel-eng.com>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.

David,
Good afternoon and happy Friday.  Attached is Schnabel’s Independent Review of Seismic Stability Analyses for Lake Petit
Dam.  This is being submitted in draft form to provide you with the opportunity to review prior to meeting with us on March
8.  We look forward to seeing you then.
 
 
Kind Regards,
Brad
 
Bradley T. Boyer, PE
Senior Associate

Schnabel Engineering
T 770.781.8008 / C 678.772.2791
6445 Shiloh Road, Suite A
Alpharetta, GA 30005
schnabel-eng.com

 

Attachments

23170093_SeismicSlopeReview_RevA.pdf
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